
MINUTES OF DIRECTORS MEETING 

LANE TRANSIT DISTRICT 

REGULAR MEETING 

Wednesday, June 17, 1998 

Pursuant to notice given to The Register-Guard for publication on June 11, 1998, the 
regular meeting of the Board of Directors of the Lane Transit District scheduled for 
Wednesday, June 17, 1998, was canceled for lack of a quorum. A special meeting was 
scheduled for June 24, 1998, when a quorum would be available. 
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